
 

 

 
 

 

Coal Creek Easter Egg Hunt Cancelled 

Coal Creek Community Park and Museum’s annual Easter Egg Hunt has been cancelled 

following advice from health authorities to limit non-essential, organised gatherings of 500 or 

more people. The event which was scheduled for Easter Sunday is an annual event which 

traditionally attracts large crowds. 

Coal Creek Community Park and Museum Coordinator, Rowena Ashley has mixed feelings 

about the cancellation. 

 

“Although we are sad that the event is unable to proceed this year, it is more important that we 

follow the advice of health authorities to help protect our community. We expect the event to be 

back next year, bigger and better than ever,” said Ms. Ashley. 

Anyone who has already purchased tickets for the event is eligible for a refund. Tickets 

purchased at Coal Creek can be refunded at the venue upon proof of purchase. Tickets 

purchased online will be refunded onto the credit card used in the transaction. 

 

For more information, please contact Coal Creek Community Park and Museum on 5655 1811. 
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